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Dean Dlnas <dean@ki-tech.com> 
Reply-To: dean@ki-tech.com 

Wed, Aug 12, 2015 at 9:12 PM 

To: psc@utah.gov 

I'm writing to express my concern that PacifiCorp's latest resource plan would continue investments in aging 
coal plants, putting ratepayers on the hook for as much as 1.3 billion dollars over the next decade to prolong the 
lives of over a dozen coal plants. 

There is widespread public support for investing in wind and solar. Wind is the cheapest form of electricity 
generation and utility scale solar projects are competitive with fossil fuels and becoming steadily cheaper each 
year. 

Please reject PacifiCorp's preferred portfolio which tethers Utahn's to coal for the next two decades and locks 
ratepayers into a billion dollars in coal costs. Instead, please demand that PacifiCorp come up with a new plan 
that takes advantage of our state's bountiful renewable resources and decreases our reliance on risky coal. 

Dean Dinas 
1856 N. Woodside Drive 
Holladay, UT 84124 
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Waid & Cheri Reynolds <grannygear@waidreynolds.com> 
Reply-To: grannygear@waidreynolds.com 

Wed, Aug 12, 2015 at 7:34 PM 

To: psc@utah.gov 

I am disgusted and angry about PacifiCorp's latest resource plan. How incredibly foolish it would be to continue 
investing in aging coal plants, while putting ratepayers on the hook for as much as 1.3 billion dollars to prolong 
the lives of many polluting coal-fired power plants. 

There is widespread public support for investing in wind and solar. Wind is the cheapest form of electricity 
generation and utility scale solar projects are competitive with fossil fuels and becoming steadily cheaper each 
year. 

Please reject PacifiCorp's plan. Demand a new plan that takes advantage of our state's bountiful renewable 
resources and rapidly decreases our reliance on polluting coal. 

Sincerely, 
Waid Reynolds 
4983 Bonita Bay Drive 
St. George UT 84790 

Waid & Cheri Reynolds 
4983 Bonita Bay Dr 
St George, UT 84790 
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Christine Ackerson <chrisack54@gmail.com> 
Reply-To: chrisack54@gmail.com 

Thu, Aug 13, 2015 at 2:55 PM 

To: psc@utah.gov 

I'm writing to express my concern that PacifiCorp's latest resource plan would continue investments in aging 
coal plants, putting ratepayers on the hook for as much as 1. 3 billion dollars over the next decade to prolong the 
lives of over a dozen coal plants. 

There is widespread public support for investing in wind and solar. Wind is the cheapest form of electricity 
generation and utility scale solar projects are competitive with fossil fuels and becoming steadily cheaper each 
year. 

Please reject PacifiCorp's preferred portfolio which tethers Utahn's to coal for the next two decades and locks 
ratepayers into a billion dollars in coal costs. Instead, please demand that PacifiCorp come up with a new plan 
that takes advantage of our state's bountiful renewable resources and decreases our reliance on risky coal. 

Christine Ackerson 
2584 S. Elizabeth St. #2 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106 
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